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Proposed that it is the Policy of the Board of Education that when any position not covered directly by a union 
contract has a change in status (salary, p/t vs. f/t benefits, or any other change that would require an adjustment 
to the budget line item associated with that position, whether that adjustment is monetary or descriptive) that 
change must be presented to the Personnel and Finance Committees and then to the full Board of Education for 
final acceptance or rejection. A change in line item can mean either mid-year, or when presented in the full year 
budget (when presented in the context of the full year budget the change shall be noted and highlighted). 


